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Newsletter 

 

25th Anniversary Midwest Classic 
Regional Championship 

 

GVRPC will be hosting its 25
th

 Glock Regional match. 
GVRPC is one of two clubs who have consistently 
hosted a GSSF match since the beginning and this year 
we are celebrating 25 years! 

This year we are striving to exceed our turnout for last 
year which was 399 entries. This is also a year of 
“Firsts” in that our ROs this year will have 
commemorative shirts designed by local designers at 
DSport, as well as shirts available at the DSport booth. 
Cathy will have her What-Ya-Say booth set up and will 
be running specials on lights and knives for the 
anniversary match. RO sign-up has closed for this year 
but we encourage everyone to come out and shoot 
the match and bring your family and friends!  

 

 

 

Glock Range Closures 

The lower ranges (1-4) will be closed starting 
Friday, August 26th and will run through Sunday, 
August 28th for the GSSF match. Please be 
courteous during this time and thank you for your 
patience. 

Messages from the Board 

Please let Richard Poelling know if you are 
interested in running for a board of directors or 
officer position this year. Proxies and information 
on the annual meeting will be going out soon. The 
meeting will be held on the second Tuesday of 
October in the clubhouse at 6:30pm. 

Member Accomplishments 

The entire Green Valley Action Pistol team will be 
going to Cheyenne, Wyoming August 20-21 to 
shoot the 2nd Annual NRA Action Pistol Regional 
Championship and the Steamboat Challenge 
(Wyoming State Regional Championship). We wish 
them good luck and safe travels. Keep ‘em in the X! 
 
If you have any accomplishments or you would like 
to share, please send them to 
amanda.jo.brown88@gmail.com. 

 

mailto:amanda.jo.brown88@gmail.com


Range Improvement Fund Drive 

A big thank you to everyone who has donated over 
the past year to help us improve the ranges we have 
at the clubs. We appreciate every member, friend and 
family that has donated to the club in order to make 
our club one of the best in the country. Our Range 
Improvement Fund Drives will continue into the New 
Year so please contact the club treasurer at 
http://www.gvshoot.com/forums/index.php?/page/g
vcontact if you would like to donate. Remember, 
members can donate their time as well to help out on 
the range for a $25 membership discount per day 
worked. Contact a board member to volunteer. 

Match Cancellations 

The August Action Pistol match will be cancelled as 
the Green Valley team heads to Wyoming to 
compete in Regional and State Championships. See 
you in September! 

Dick Thomas Memorial 

If you wish to donate to the Dick Thomas Memorial, 
you may do so at the Green Valley office or by 
sending your donation to the GVRPC PO Box and 
mention the memorial in the memo. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events 

Board Meeting 

2nd Tuesday of Every Month (Annual Meeting in October) 

Action Pistol 

Saturday, July 16, 2016 

Saturday, September 17, 2016 

Ben White’s Classes 

Please see the club website for dates and times. 

CQC Weapons Development 

Please see the club website for dates and times. 

Don Martin’s Classes 

Please see the club website for dates and times. 

ICORE 

Sunday, July 11, 2016 

Sunday, August 10, 2016 

Sunday, September 11, 2016 

IDPA 

Sunday, July 3, 2016 

Sunday, August 7, 2016 

Sunday, September 4, 2016 

Mid Mo Conceal and Carry 

Please see the club website for dates and times. 

Smallbore Rifle Metallic Silhouette 

Sunday, July 24, 2016 

Sunday, August 28, 2016 

Sunday, September 25, 2016 

Tactical Specialties 

Please see the club website for dates and times. 

Tim Oliver’s Learn to Carry 

Please see the club website for dates and times. 

UPSPA/IPSC 

Saturday, July 23, 2016 

Saturday, August 27, 2016 

Saturday, September 24, 2016 

Z.E.R.T. CQC Weapons Development 

Please see the club website for dates and times. 

See the Green Valley website for cancellations and 
additions to the events calendar 

 

 

FIND MORE CLUB INFORMATION AT WWW.GVSHOOT.COM OR FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK. 
Green Valley Rifle & Pistol Club, P.O Box 1343, Columbia MO 65205-1343 
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